Straight And Level Practical Airline Economics
Recognizing the pretension ways to get this ebook straight and level practical
airline economics is additionally useful. You have remained in right site to
begin getting this info. acquire the straight and level practical airline
economics colleague that we come up with the money for here and check out the
link.
You could buy guide straight and level practical airline economics or acquire
it as soon as feasible. You could quickly download this straight and level
practical airline economics after getting deal. So, considering you require the
book swiftly, you can straight get it. Its consequently totally simple and
appropriately fats, isnt it? You have to favor to in this circulate

Changing Planes Stephen Holloway 2018-08-20 Published in 1998. The airline
Industry has always been dynamic, innovative and challenging. While the
dynamism has in the past tended to arise on the production side, a torrent of
change on the commercial side is being unleashed by regularity liberalization.
The magnitude and rate of change are also greater than anything previously
encountered in the industry. This work is concerned with two distinct yet
related transitions. The first is general, potentially affecting the strategic
management of all types of company-notably, but not exclusively, in North
America, Europe, Latin America, and parts of Asia. It is a transition to a new
paradigm of strategic management in the growing number of airlines which
participate in liberalized and increasingly competitive markets.
Fly and Be Damned Peter McManners 2012-02-23 Peter McManners gets underneath
the well-known facts about the unsustainable nature of the aviation industry
and argues for fundamental change to our travelling habits. The first book to
transcend the emotional debate between the entrenched positions of those who
are either for, or against, flying, this groundbreaking work argues that
aviation is stuck in a stalemate between misguided policy and a growing
imperative to deal with its environmental impact and that there is now little
possibility that the transition to sustainable flying can be a smooth
evolution.
Competition and Regulation in the Airline Industry Steven Truxal 2013-01-04 An
examination of the relationship between competition and the deregulation and
liberalisation of the US and European air transport sectors reveals that the
structure of the air transport sector has undergone a number of significant
changes. A growing number of airlines are entering into horizontal and vertical
cooperative arrangements and integration including franchising, codeshare
agreements, alliances, ‘virtual mergers’ and in some cases, mergers with other
airlines, groups of airlines or other complementary lines of business such as
airports. This book considers the current legal issues affecting the air
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transport sector incorporating recent developments in the industry, including
the end of certain exemptions from EU competition rules, the effect of the EUUS Open Skies Agreement, the accession of new EU Member States and the Lisbon
Treaty. The book explores the differing European and US regulatory approaches
to the changes in the industry and examines how airlines have remained
economically efficient in what is perceived as a complex and confused
regulatory environment. Competition and Regulation in the Airline Industry will
be of particular interest to academics and students of competition law as well
as EU law.
Intelligent Transport Systems and Travel Behaviour Grzegorz Sierpiński
2016-09-05 Does application of countdown timers at traffic lights affect
pedestrian safety? How can one model walking routes in transport systems using
open source tools? What features should be particularly taken into account
while implementing highly advanced ICT components in contemporary towns? What
scenario for the development of Intelligent Transport Systems should be chosen
for a specific area? How to estimate the impact of the substances emitted by
vehicles on climate changes? Answers to these and many other questions can be
found in this publication. It also comprises numerous analyses based on
legitimate data sources, presenting the close relation between travel
behaviours and the organisational as well as technical changes introduced in
what is contemporarily referred as smart cities. At present and in the nearest
future, technologically advanced transport systems require and will require
considerable development of electromobility and the emphasis being placed on
multimodality, therefore all these problems have been properly addressed in
this publication. With regard to the research results discussed and the
selected solutions which find practical application, the publication is
dedicated to three groups of recipients: ·Scientists and researchers (ITS
field) ·Local authorities (responsible for the transport system on the urban
and the regional level) ·Representatives of business (traffic strategy
management) and industry (manufacturers of ITS components). The publication
entitled Intelligent Transport Systems and Travel Behaviour contains selected
papers submitted to and presented at the 13th ”Transport Systems. Theory and
Practice” Scientific and Technical Conference organised by the Department of
Transport Systems and Traffic Engineering at the Faculty of Transport of the
Silesian University of Technology. The conference was held on 19-21 September
2016 in Katowice (Poland). More details at www.TSTP.polsl.pl
Airline Finance Peter S. Morrell 2007 Revised and updated in its third edition,
this internationally renowned and respected book provides the essentials to
understanding all areas of airline finance. Designed to address each of the
distinct areas of financial management in an air transport industry context, it
also shows how these fit together, while each chapter and topic provides a
detailed resource which can be also consulted separately. Thoroughly amended
and updated throughout, the third edition reflects the many developments that
have affected the industry since 2001. It features several important new
topics, including Low Cost Carriers (LCCs), fuel hedging and US Chapter 11
provisions.
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Non-Cooperation — The Dark Side of Strategic Alliances W. Suen 2005-06-10 What
influences your partners' attitudes toward your alliance? What factors allow
them to act on non-cooperative impulses? How can you structure your alliance to
reduce opportunities for non-cooperation? This book explores the influences on
a firm's attitudes toward its alliance, and highlights the connections between
these factors. The book defines a framework to measure power and
interdependence to determine which firms are able to act on non-cooperative
impulses, and case studies illustrate how alliances may be structured to reduce
opportunities for non-cooperation.
Global Airlines James Patrick Hanlon 2007 Provides comprehensive insight into
today's global airline industry - now in its 3rd edition!
Airline Economics in Europe Kevin Cullinane 2019-10-21 In recent years, the
European air transport industry has seen a number of important changes, with
more on the horizon. This comprehensive work presents a multi-faceted analysis
of the air industry in Europe, how it has developed in recent years, and how it
is set to develop further into the future.
An Introduction to Airline Economics William E. O'Connor 2001 Thoroughly
revised to cover recent changes in the industry, this classic book continues to
be the standard introduction to the economics of U.S. airlines.
Air Transport and Operations Richard Curran 2010 Proceedings of the First
International Air Tr. This book presents the proceedings of the First
International Air Transport and Operations Symposium, ATOS 2010, held at the
Delft University of Technology in The Netherlands. The focus of ATOS 2010 and
these proceedings is on how air transport can evolve
Straight and Level Stephen Holloway 2003 The only objective the author has is
to describe in a practical way the fundamental economic forces that underpin
the commercial air transport business.
Incumbent Inertia in Light of Disruptive Change in the Airline Industry: Causal
Factors and Top Management Moderators Oliver Viellechner 2010-08-01 Oliver
Viellechner addresses the response behavior of incumbent firms when facing
discontinuous change by innovative business models. Almost always, this entails
a problem of inertia, i.e. the sluggishness of incumbent response due to
insecurity in deciding on an adequate response strategy. Viellechner
investigates disruptive change in the European airline industry during the
1990s, when low-cost airlines severely challenged established carriers. By
conducting four case studies, he identifies new causes of inertia and reveals
the role of top management teams in improving incumbent firms' responsiveness.
Viellechner's new book is relevant to both researchers and managers. It links
concepts of strategy, organizational and psychological research and sheds light
on the new competitive structure of an industry which has been repeatedly
challenged by entrants and external shocks.
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Transportation Labor Issues and Regulatory Reform James H Peoples 2004-08-24
Regulatory reform in the late 1970s and early 1980s vastly transformed the
labor market for transportation workers. Most research in this area focuses on
the effect of deregulation on the earnings of nonmanagement company workers in
airline, trucking and rail. Deregulation of transportation industries, though,
has had a broader effect on workers. For instance, deregulation also influences
workers’ hours worked per week, working conditions, worker safety, and a host
of other labor issues. Deregulation might also influence the earnings of
managers and self-employed workers in transportation industries. Examining
these issues is valuable because such analysis provides a more complete
assessment of labor market changes following the shift to a more market
oriented business environment. Transportation Labor Issues and Regulatory
Reform adds to the debate on deregulation’s influence on transportation labor
markets by presenting empirical evidence on an array of labor market outcomes
in transportation industries. Contributions to this volume are categorized by
their analysis on worker safety, working conditions and employment
opportunities, and by their analysis on managerial and self-employed earnings
Advances in Hospitality and Leisure Joseph S. Chen 2013-07-24 Advances in
Hospitality and Leisure, a peer-review volume, delivers refreshing insights
from a host of scientific studies in the domains of hospitality, leisure and
tourism. It provides a platform to galvanize thoughts on contemporary issues
and merging trends essential to theory advancement as well as professional
practices from a global perspecti
Labor Relations in the Aviation and Aerospace Industries Robert W. Kaps
2012-04-11 In this textbook designed for courses on aviation labor relations,
the authors-experts with many years of experience in these sectors-examine and
evaluate the labor process for all aspects of the aviation and aerospace
industries, including aerospace manufacturing, airlines, general aviation,
federal and state administrative agencies, and public airports.
Airline Operations and Delay Management Cheng-Lung Wu 2016-03-23 Airline
Operations and Delay Management fills a gap within the area of airline schedule
planning by addressing the close relationships between network development,
economic driving forces, schedule demands and operational complexity. The
pursuit of robust airline scheduling and reliable airline operations is
discussed in light of the future trends of airline scheduling and technology
applications in airline operations. The book extensively explores the subject
from the perspectives of airline economics, airline network development and
airline scheduling practices. Many operational issues and problems are the
inevitable consequences of airline network development and scheduling
philosophy, so a wide perspective is essential to address airline operations in
their proper context. The influence of airline network development on schedule
planning and operations driven by economic forces and relaxed regulations is
thoroughly examined for different types of operations in aviation such as
network carriers and low-cost carriers. The advantages and disadvantages of
running different networks and schedules are discussed and illustrated with
straight-and-level-practical-airline-economics
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real airline examples. In addition, this book provides readers with various
mathematical models for solving different issues in airline operations and
delay management. Airline Operations and Delay Management is ideal for senior
undergraduate students as an introductory book on airline operations. The more
advanced materials included in this book regarding modeling airline operations
are suitable for postgraduate students, advanced readers and professionals
interested in modeling and solving airline operational problems.
Reframing Economic Policy Towards Sustainability Peter McManners 2016-11-03 In
a globalized world economy, delivering the aspirations of sustainability is
proving to be difficult. Progress is held back by competing objectives within a
complex interplay of factors. Finding solutions to the ‘wicked problem’ of
sustainability seems to be beyond the reach of policy makers. Even if the
political will can be found to deal with the prime challenges of the twentyfirst century, ranging from climate change and resource depletion to persistent
poverty and increasing inequity, what is to be done in terms of real-world
policy is far from clear. Do we need more globalization; or has economic
globalization gone too far in growing a global economy which will strip the
planet bare? This book reports twin-track research which interweaves the
intellectual argument over the future of the world economy intertwined with
empirical research into the challenge of sustainability in aviation. Discussing
the prime challenges of this century through the lens of the intractable policy
stalemate in aviation, this book leads the reader to the identification of a
new way forward. Whether the political will is forthcoming will continue to be
subject to debate, but we now have a clear exposition of how to address the
problem. The new paradigm presented in this book opens the way to considering
radical transformations to make real progress with the sustainability agenda.
The Business of Transportation [2 volumes] Darren Prokop 2014-05-12 This is a
must-have resource for anyone interested in the latest information about the
complex field of transportation—and how it is transforming today's business
environment. • Provides original and up-to-date essays on the interface of
business and transportation • Makes clear distinctions between the various
modes of transportation and their differing business environments • Conveys a
deep understanding of the real-world players and decision makers involved in
providing transportation services • Explores such important topics as how the
transportation infrastructure is financed, developed, and managed; the role of
special interest groups and government regulators in decision making; and the
nature and impact of the cutting-edge technologies deployed in transportation
today
Flying Off Course Rigas Doganis 2019-01-10 Aviation is one of the most widely
talked about industries in the global economy and yet airlines continue to
present an enigma. Between 2010 and 2018 the global airline industry
experienced its longest period of sustained profitability; however, huge global
profits hid a darker side. Many airlines made inadequate profits or serious
losses while others collapsed entirely. This fifth edition of Flying Off Course
explains why. Written by leading industry expert, Rigas Doganis, this book is
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an indispensable guide to the inner workings of this exciting industry.
Providing a complete, practical introduction to the fundamentals of airline
economics and marketing, it explores the structure of the market, the nature of
airline costs, issues around pricing and demand, and the latest developments in
e-commerce. Vibrant examples are drawn from passenger, charter and freight
airlines to provide a dynamic view of the entire industry. This completely
updated edition also explores the sweeping changes that have affected airlines
in recent years. It includes much new material on airline alliances, long-haul
low-cost airlines, new pricing policies and ancillary revenues in order to
present a compelling account of the current state of the airline industry.
Offering a practical approach and peppered with real examples, this book will
be valuable to anyone new to the airline industry as well as those wishing to
gain a wider insight into its operations and economics. For undergraduate or
postgraduate students in transport studies, tourism and business the book
provides a unique insider's view into the workings of this exciting industry.
Eurasian Cities Souleymane Coulibaly 2012-09-07 Eurasia has gone through
tremendous changes over the past 20 years, which are impacting the function and
the form of its cities. Looking ahead, policy makers need to promote the
changes that will make Eurasian cities the main drivers of Eurasia s growth,
via better planning, connectivity, greening, and new financing.
Political Economy and Tourism Jan Mosedale 2010-01-11 Political economy, in its
various guises and transfigurations, is a research philosophy that presents
both social commentary and theoretical progress and is concerned with a number
of different topics: politics, regulation and governance, production systems,
social relations, inequality and development amongst many others. As a critical
theory, political economy seeks to provide an understanding of societies – and
of the structures and social relations that form them – in order to evoke
social change toward more equitable conditions. Despite the early influence of
critical development studies and political economy on tourism research,
political economy has received relatively little attention in tourism research.
Political Economy and Tourism the first volume to bring together different
theoretical perspectives and discourse in political economy related to tourism.
Written by leading scholars, the text is organised into three sequential Parts,
linked by the principle that ‘the political’ and ‘the economic’ are intimately
connected. Part one presents different approaches to political economy,
including Marxist political economy, regulation, comparative political economy,
commodity chain research and alternative political economies; Part two links
key themes of political economy, such as class, gender, labour, development and
consumption, to tourism; and Part three examines the political economy at
various geographical scales and focuses on the outcomes and processes of the
political act of planning and managing tourism production. This engaging volume
provides insights and alternative critical perspectives on political economy
theory to expand discussions of tourism development and policy in the future.
Political Economy and Tourism is a valuable text for students, researchers and
academics interested in Tourism and related disciplines.
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The Economics of Airport Operations James Peoples 2017-10-03 This volume
examines the role that airports play in economic development and land values,
the regulation and economic efficiency of airports, airport pricing and
competition, and the role played by airports in influencing airline operations
and networks.
Innovation Management and New Product Development Paul Trott 2002 This text
offers advanced undergraduate and post-graduate students a contemporary view of
innovation management that focuses on the links and overlaps between groups and
disciplines. It takes a broad perspective, bringing together the various areas
of business.
Proceedings of the XV International symposium Symorg 2016 Ondrej Jaško
2016-06-03
Straight and Level Mr Stephen Holloway 2012-10-01 This third edition of
Straight and Level thoroughly updates the previous edition with extensive
comments on recent industry developments and emerging business models. The
discussion is illustrated by current examples drawn from all sectors of the
industry and every region of the world. Anyone who wants to gain a deeper
understanding of airline economics at a practical level and an insight into the
reasons for its financial volatility should find the book of interest.
Climate Change and Aviation Stefan Gossling 2012-05-04 'This is a timely,
challenging and fascinating book on a topic of central importance to the
success or otherwise of our climate change policies. It sets down a clear
marker for what has to be done in the aviation sector.' Professor John
Whitelegg, Stockholm Environment Institute, University of York, UK 'Climate
Change and Aviation presents a clear picture of the transport sector's greatest
challenge: how to reconcile aviation's immense popularity with its considerable
environmental damage and its dependence on liquid hydrocarbon energy sources.
This book avoids wishful thinking and takes the much harder, but more
productive, path of considering difficult solutions that clash with short-term
and short-sighted expectations about the unlimited growth potential for
flying.' Professor Anthony Perl, Urban Studies Program, Simon Fraser
University, Canada 'A convincing and timely collection that brings together an
impressive range of expertise. The book integrates various perspectives into a
powerful core argument - we must do something, and quickly, to tackle the
impact of aviation on our environment. The authors recognise the political
difficulties associated with promoting change but present constructive options
for policy makers. Required reading, especially for transport ministers set on
promoting the growth of air travel.' Professor Jon Shaw, Director of the Centre
for Sustainable Transport, University of Plymouth, UK Trends such as the
massive growth in availability of air travel and air freight are among those
which have led to aviation becoming one of the fastest growing emitters of
greenhouse gases. These trends have also caused a shift in expectations of how
we do business, where we go on holiday, and what food and goods we can buy. For
these reasons aviation is (and is set to stay) high up on global political,
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organizational and media agendas. This textbook is the first to attempt a
comprehensive review of the topic, bringing together an international team of
leading scientists. Starting with the science of the environmental issues, it
moves on to cover drivers and trends of growth, socio-economics and politics,
as well as mitigation options, the result being a broad yet detailed
examination of the field. This is essential reading for undergraduate and
postgraduate courses in transport, tourism, the environment, geography and
beyond, while also being a valuable resource for professionals and policymakers
seeking a clear understanding of this complex yet urgently pressing issue.
Managing Strategic Airline Alliances Birgit Kleymann 2017-03-02 Strategic
airline alliances are an important topic in airline management today,
stimulated by poor access of international airlines to large domestic markets
such as the USA and EU and the increasing importance of network scope. Outright
mergers of international airlines have proved to be difficult for political,
cultural and legal reasons, making alliances the best available form to
strengthen strategic positions and streamline networks. However, there are a
number of difficulties associated with an alliance such as long-term stability,
political climate, cultural conflict and how much capital alliance partners
should sink into the integration. The main purpose of the book is to convey in
an accessible form to a wide audience, the results of recent academic research
on strategic airline alliances. The authors systematically cover: policy,
regulation and consumer issues; management, marketing and strategic issues; the
mechanics of airline alliances; the airline alliance group as an organisation
in its own right; different forms of alliances and clusters; success and
failure factors of airline alliances. The book successfully: - provides an
analytical framework for understanding the dynamics of airline alliance groups
- examines both the level of the individual airline and the alliance group
itself - applies recent insights from organisation theory. The readership
includes airline managers, policy-makers, academic researchers and others
interested in evolving multilateral alliances. It can also be used as a course
book both in aviation management training and in more general modules on
alliances for advanced students in air transport management.
Aircraft Valuation David Yu 2020-10-23 This book is one of the first to explore
aviation and aircraft leasing and its values establishing it as a standalone
investable asset class within the larger real assets industry. Airplanes are a
crucial but capital-intensive component of the global economy. The author, as
an academic, researcher, appraiser, advisor and businessperson in the industry,
bridges a gap in the existing literature with his analysis of the underlying
aviation asset class return and risk profile. The book describes the
characteristics, dynamics and drivers of the global, Asia and China specific
aviation and leasing landscapes. Recent effects of COVID-19 on aviation and an
analysis of the drivers affecting cross border mergers and acquisitions in the
industry are also investigated. The book includes 20+ years of empirical
aircraft valuation evidence and analysis of its characteristics establishing
the aircraft and sub-segments as asset classes. In addition, characteristic
comparisons to other real asset subclasses and benchmarks are examined. This
straight-and-level-practical-airline-economics
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book will be of interest to academics, financiers, investors, industry
participants and more general aviation enthusiasts.
Air Transportation Dr John G. Wensveen 2012-10-01 Now in its Seventh Edition,
Air Transportation: A Management Perspective by John Wensveen is a proven
textbook that offers a comprehensive introduction to the theory and practice of
air transportation management.
The Airline Profit Cycle Eva-Maria Cronrath 2017-07-06 The air transport
industry has high economic impact; it supports more than 60 million jobs
worldwide. Since the early years of commercial air travel, passenger numbers
have grown tremendously. However, for decades airlines’ financial results have
been swinging between profits and losses. The airline industry’s aggregate net
average profit between 1970 and 2010 was close to zero, which implies
bankruptcies and layoffs in downturns. The profit cycle’s amplitude has been
rising over time, which means that problems have become increasingly severe and
also shows that the industry may not have learned from the past. More stable
financial results could not only facilitate airline management decisions and
improve investors’ confidence but also preserve employment. This book offers a
thorough understanding of the airline profit cycle’s causes and drivers, and it
presents measures to achieve a higher and more stable profitability level. This
is the first in-depth examination of the airline profit cycle. The airline
industry is modelled as a complex dynamic system, which is used for
quantitative simulations of ‘what if’ scenarios. These experiments reveal that
the general economic environment, such as GDP or fuel price developments,
influence the airline industry’s profitability pattern as well as certain
regulations or aircraft manufactures’ policies. Yet despite all circumstances,
simulations show that airlines’ own management decisions are sufficient to
generate higher and more stable profits in the industry. This book is useful
for aviation industry decision makers, investors, policy makers, and
researchers because it explains why the airline industry earns or loses money.
This knowledge will advance forecasting and market intelligence. Furthermore,
the book offers practitioners different suggestions to sustainably improve the
airline industry’s profitability. The book is also recommended as a case study
for system analysis as well as industry cyclicality at graduate or postgraduate
level for courses such as engineering, economics, or management.
Straight and Level Stephen Holloway 2008 This third edition of Straight and
Level thoroughly updates the previous edition with extensive comments on recent
industry developments and emerging business models. The discussion is
illustrated by current examples drawn from all sectors of the industry and
every region of the world. Anyone who wants to gain a deeper understanding of
airline economics at a practical level and an insight into the reasons for its
financial volatility should find the book of interest.
Exploring Service Science Henriqueta Nóvoa 2020-01-27 This book constitutes the
proceedings of the 10th International Conference on Exploring Service Science,
IESS 2020, held in Porto, Portugal, in February 2020. The 28 papers presented
straight-and-level-practical-airline-economics
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in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from 42 submissions. The
book includes papers that extend the view on different concepts related to the
development of the Service Science domain of study, applying them to
frameworks, advanced technologies, and tools for the design of new, digitallyenabled service systems. This book is structured in six parts, based on the six
main conference themes, as follows: Customer Experience, Data Analytics in
Service, Emerging Service Technologies, Service Design and Innovation, Service
Ecosystems, and Service Management.
Airline Efficiency John D. Bitzan 2016-06-10 An efficient air transport system
is critical to countries attaining and sustaining healthy economies in an
increasingly interconnected world economy. This volume 5 of Advances in Airline
Economics includes literature surveys and original empirical research examining
airline efficiency in the twenty first century.
Air Transport Management Lucy Budd 2016-11-10 Commercial air transport is a
global multimillion dollar industry that underpins the world economy and
facilitates the movement of over 3 billion passengers and 50 million tonnes of
air freight worldwide each year. With a clearly structured topic-based
approach, this textbook presents readers with the key issues in air transport
management, including: aviation law and regulation, economics, finance, airport
and airline management, environmental considerations, human resource management
and marketing. The book comprises carefully selected contributions from leading
aviation scholars and industry professionals worldwide. To help students in
their studies the book includes case studies, examples, learning objectives,
keyword definitions and ‘stop and think’ boxes to prompt reflection and to aid
understanding. Air Transport Management provides in-depth instruction for
undergraduate and postgraduate students studying aviation and business
management-related degrees. It also offers support to industry practitioners
seeking to expand their knowledge base.
EU Law on State Aid to Airlines Magnus Schmauch 2012 State intervention in air
transport is omnipresent. Airlines, in particular, are major beneficiaries of
State aid. This book provides a comprehensive analysis of the law regulating
State aids to airlines, which includes sections on Articles 107 TFEU and 108
TFEU as well as an overview of legal issues raised by air transport and
competition in the EU, in particular deregulation and its consequences. EU Law
on State Aid to Airlines follows a multi-disciplinary approach by relying on
the fundamental concepts of economics and policy analysis. This approach allows
grasping the wider implications of this sector's issues for the field of State
Aid, in particular in the light of the 'more economic approach' and the
'balancing test'. Furthermore, additional perspective is given on State aid law
in the air transport sector through comparative analyses of regulations in the
United States and Switzerland and outlooks on international relations. Finally,
the book presents a number of recent Commission decisions with a dramatic
importance for the air transport, with the opening of formal investigation
procedures regarding alleged State aid to low-cost airlines operating from
regional airports all over Europe. Magnus Schmauch is Legal Secretary at the
straight-and-level-practical-airline-economics
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EFTA Court in the Chambers of judge Pall Hreinsson. Previous experience
includes four years as a lawyer at the Court of Justice of the European Union.
He has published a large number of articles on State aid and other fields of EU
law and teaches on EU law and fundamental rights at the University of Lund,
Sweden.
Foundations of Airline Finance Bijan Vasigh 2017-11-30 Foundations of Airline
Finance: Methodology and Practice is a textbook that comprehensively covers, at
a basic level, all aspects of the subject, bringing together many of the
numerous and informative articles and institutional developments that have
characterized the field of airline finance in the previous two decades. In the
early chapters, the reader is introduced to the elementary theoretical
foundations that underpin the role of finance in the airline industry. Critical
topics, such as the time value of money, the notion of risk and return, and the
complex nature of costs (fixed, semi-fixed, variable, and marginal) are
discussed and illustrated with concrete examples. This is followed by an indepth presentation of the role of accounting in airlines. Ratio analysis is
used to further analyze airline financial statements. Airline industry specific
metrics, such as cost per available seat mile (CASM) and revenue per revenue
passenger mile (RRPM), are covered. The role of capital and asset management is
then explained in the following chapters. The final chapters of the text
present some important practical applications of the theoretical ideas
presented earlier; these applications include hedging, the buy versus lease
decision for aircraft and the question of the valuation of assets (mainly
aircraft). Moreover, specific methods for actually calculating internal
valuation are presented and evaluated. Foundations of Airline Finance:
Methodology and Practice will be of greatest value to students who are
contemplating entering financial management in the air transportation industry;
however, the text will also serve as an accessible and comprehensive reference
for industry professionals.
Travel Industry Economics Harold L. Vogel 2021 "In this book Harold L. Vogel
comprehensively and holistically examines the business economics and investment
aspects of major components of the travel industry, including airlines, hotels,
casinos, amusement and theme parks, cruise lines, and tourism. The book is
designed as an economics-grounded text that uniquely integrates reviews of each
sector's history with economics, accounting, and financial aspects and
analysis. As such, it provides a concise, up-to-date reference guide for
financial analysts, economists, industry executives, legislators and
regulators, advertisers, and journalists interested in the economics,
financing, and marketing of travel and tourism-related goods and services. The
fourth edition of this well-established text updates, refreshes, and
significantly broadens the coverage of tourism economics. It includes new
sections on travel law and applications of big data and artificial intelligence
technologies as well as additional material on demographic spending patterns,
the online travel agency business, the pandemic's effects and affects on
industry finances, expanded coverage of the cruise line industry, and
information on the damage to tourist destinations caused by excessive pollution
straight-and-level-practical-airline-economics
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and traffic."-Air Transportation John Wensveen 2016-03-09 Air Transportation: A Management
Perspective by John Wensveen is a proven textbook that offers a comprehensive
introduction to the theory and practice of air transportation management. In
addition to explaining the fundamentals, the book transports the reader to the
leading edge of the discipline, using past and present trends to forecast
future challenges and opportunities the industry may face, encouraging the
reader to really think about the decisions a manager implements. Written in an
easy-to-read, easy-to-understand style, the Eighth Edition modernizes the text
focusing on newly emerging management trends, innovative technology, and an
increased emphasis on global changes in the industry that will change the
future of aviation. New and updated material has been added throughout the text
including mini case examples and supplemental presentation materials for each
chapter. Air Transportation: A Management Perspective is suitable for almost
all aviation programs that feature business and management. Its studentfriendly structure and style make it highly suitable for modular courses and
distance-learning programs, or for self-directed study and continuing personal
professional development.
Airlines: Managing to Make Money Stephen Holloway 2017-05-15 Drawing on recent
developments in the services management, strategic management and brand
management literatures, this stimulating and well-illustrated book presents
critical new approaches to developing customer-centered airline strategies.
Designed for a wide audience of aviation management students and professionals
it acts as a linking text , using a services management approach to integrate
strategy, marketing, human resources management and operations. Written in an
accessible and practical style, it is the first book to draw together a broad
range of knowledge from contemporary management fields to produce a framework
specifically relevant to the airline industry. It is an unparalleled resource
for students and airline managers alike.
Ready for Takeoff? Charles E. Schlumberger 2014-10-02 This book identifies the
premises and prerequisites of the low-cost carriers (LCC) model, and assesses
whether it could be successful in less-developed countries, in particular in
Sub-Saharan Africa. Specific attention is given to the impact of LCCs on
traffic stimulation through lower fares, competition, and fare levels in the
market.
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